
House team winners for this term
are Blue team. Well done!

Dear all

The whole school have been studying the work of Salvador Dali this week and creating their
own Salvador inspired artwork! Year 1 had a very strange and weird Wednesday as they

dressed up in surreal fashion.
Thank you to everyone who took part in our super scary safety competition all the entries

were fantastic and it was super hard to pick the winners.
We ended the week with our House Day celebrations. Lots of fun and dancing had by all at

the disco. Congratulations to Blue team who are our house team winners this term. 

Have a lovely half term 

Congratulations to
reception on having
the highest weekly

attendance at 97.2%

Super Scary Safety Competition

Congratulations to all the winners of our
“Be Bright, Be Seen” Halloween Costume

competition.

Key Stage 1                   Key stage 2 
            1st - Nora                   1st - Heidi                      

      2nd - James               2nd - George 
3rd - Cameron            3rd - Ezra

House Day Celebrations

They whole school have been studying Salvador Dali’s art work this
week and each class have produced some fantastic works of art.Year 6 made pineapple upside

cake in their ‘Come dine with me’
topic.

Delicious!!!

DJ Helsby available for all events!

DISCODISCODISCO



Monday 6th November = Children return to school
Tuesday 7th November = Year 2 Owl Visitor 
Thursday 9th November = Open Afternoon 1.30pm- 2.45pm = Children
starting Reception in September 2024 = Contact School office to book a
place.
Monday 13th November = Year 3 Class trip to Calderstones Park 
Tuesday 14th November = Parents Evening 1 = details to follow
Thursday 16th November =Parents Evening 2 = details to follow
Friday 17th November = B-Tales 
Wednesday 22nd - Friday 24th November = Book fair after school 

AUTUMN DATES
Dates are subject to change 

Thursday 30th November Year 5 & 6 Advent performance PM & Evening
Thursday 7th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas performance PM & Evening 
Tuesday 12th December Year 1 & 2  Christmas performance PM & Evening

Friday 15th December Reception Nativity am & pm

Times to be confirmed

Christmas production dates

 

New Shoots Link Club are
running a holiday club in the
October half term. If you are

interested please contact
Marisa  

beechwoodlinkkidz@gmail.com 
New Shoots Link club are taking part in the

shoe box appeal. You can follow
Samaritans-purse.org.uk/occ to learn more. 
Please drop your shoe box off with Marisa

at New shoots link club 

Megan in Year 1 performed her first ballet
show at The Brindley this week. She's gone

up in her class and as of November she
will be working towards her ballet Grade 1

certificate.
Well done Megan!

Sharing successes 

Poppies - 20p
Wristbands - 50p
Reflectors - 50p
Snap bands £1

Poppies will be on sale from Monday
6th November, we also have a limited

number of other items on sale as
follows:-

mailto:beechwoodlinkkidz@gmail.com


‘Working, Enjoying, Succeeding Together’ 

Invites prospective parents for children starting
Reception in September 2024 to our 

book a place and for further information 
Weston Primary School

Lambsickle Lane
Weston Village 

Runcorn 
01928 574544 

Email: sec@weston.halton.sch.uk
Website: www.weston.halton.sch.uk/

Twitter: @Weston_PS 

Open Afternoon 

 
Thursday 26th October or Thursday 9th 

November from 1.30pm to 2.45pm 
Please contact the school office to 


